[bookmark: _GoBack]June 17, 2013 Board Meeting
All board members, except for one, were present.  Several guests were also in attendance.
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Minutes from the June 10, 2013 meeting were reviewed and approved.
Bills were presented and approved for payment.
Discussions held on track vehicles and the new front barrier.  Panels will be brought in to section of another pit area due to the fence being moved by the State Fair.
Discussion held on June 16, 2013 races and areas that need improvement.
Discussion held on upcoming events and the dirt removal for the State Fair.
Discussion held on the two minute timeframe for the race pit area and what needs to be done to allow all drivers the correct timeframe.
Discussions held on upcoming events: 4th of July, World of Outlaws, State Fair race and enduro.  
Notices to be sent to drivers in regards to having a NODAK membership in order to receive Fun Money at the banquet.
Notice to be sent to photographers in regards to which areas they can use for taking photographs.
Discussion held in regards to tech inspections.  
Discussion held on additional advertising to be set up.
Safety and security issues also discussed.
Next meeting June 24, 2013.  Meeting adjourned at 9:21 pm.  




